



Lisa Mayhall, Principal

Report to Board of Education

August 2025

## Enrollment as of 8/15/2025.

Grade	Registered
6th	75
7th	83
8th	86

## Welcome New Staff Members

- Monica Tomblin 6th grade reading
- Travis Beck Night custodian



- We had a great start for the 2025-2026 school year! The 7th & 8th grade students easily transitioned back into their junior high routine.
  We are excited for our new 6th grade students to get into their new schedules.
- The first full week of school will be a "Welcome Week" during student's Resource or Homeroom class. Teachers will be focusing on activities to prepare students for a successful school year. Topics include Building a Community of Learners, School-Wide Expectations, Handbook Highlights, Chromebook Care - Loaner Usage, eHall Pass Procedures, and School Safety.
- Open House will be held Thursday, August 21st from 5:00 6:00 pm.





## **Vision**